
Public Notice (Informational) 

F:\Utilities\00_UTILITY - AGENDA TEMPLATE & GUIDELINES\2020 Agenda Items\Agenda Public Hearing Notice 3-17-20.docx 

Indian River County, Florida  
Department of Utility Services 

Board Memorandum 
 
 

Date: March 4, 2020 
 
To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
 
From: Vincent Burke, PE, Director of Utility Services 
 
Prepared By: Arjuna Weragoda, PE, Capital Projects Manager 
 
Subject: Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing to Consider Modifications to County Code Sections 201.64 

and 201.65 (Legislative) 
 
 
It is requested that the following information be given formal consideration by the Board of County 
Commissioners (BCC) at its regular meeting of April 7, 2020. 
 
 
Descriptions and Conditions: 
 
Please be advised that the following public hearing item has been scheduled for BCC consideration:  
 

April 7, 2020 
 
Considering an Ordinance Establishing the Prohibition of the Discharge of Hazardous Waste Pharmaceuticals 
from Healthcare Facilities and Reverse Distributors [Legislative]. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
The referenced public hearing item is provided for the Board of County Commissioners’ information. No 
action is needed at this time. 
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